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Barnett, Mary

From: Ellen Corley <footholdfarm@yahoo.com>
Sent: Monday, September 7, 2020 8:02 PM
To: Public Comment
Subject: Regulation 2 Comments

I feel strongly that Arkansas should do all it can to protect the waters of our state. This is one of our 
most valuable resources. Clean water is essential. 
 
 I would like to see numeric standards for determining water quality. The current language based 
on narrative standards is ambiguous, insufficient, not protective to Arkansas’ water quality and 
allows for degradation of our most important streams, such as the Buffalo National River. These 
numeric standards must be set in order to truly protect Arkansas' waters. 
 
Ellen Corley 
HC 70 box 592 
Jasper, AR 72641 


